
Honoring Laurie Dyer

Due to the needs of caring for her mother, Laurie will be stepping away 
from her job with us as our Children’s Ministry Leader effective the end 

of this month. Laurie has served as our Children’s Ministry Leader for the 
last two and half years. We are deeply grateful to Laurie and all the work 
she has done with our children and families. We keep her, Chris, her mom

Neola, and all the family in our love and prayers. We will be having a 
special celebration honoring Laurie on Sunday, June 29, 2025. 

We hope you can come that day as we celebrate and honor our friend.


